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The golf course is private property and should not be used for recreation, exercise, pet walking
or any other activity other than golfing authorized by the pro-shop. Every cart path is on golf
course property. Of course the reverse is also true, golfers are not to trespass on a
homeowners' private property at any time. Report any infractions of this rule to the pro-shop
419-353-2582 and be sure to note and report the cart number if available. Also, report any
damage done to your property by a golfer as soon as possible.

All vacant lots are private property and should be regarded as such. The vacant lots should not
be used for recreation, exercise, pet walking or any other activity unless authorized by the lot
owner. Please remind the landscapers & contractors you hire not to dump yard debris and
waste in the vacant lots and open spaces.




